SQUELCH TALE

Central Missouri Radio Association ---- KØSI ----February 2005

The Central Missouri Radio Association is a not-for-profit Mo. Association. Check out our web site: http://www.qsl.net/cmra If you have ideas for content, see Jim, WYØB._To submit articles, contact AEØS at the next club meeting! If you have any changes in your mailing address or E-mail, send it to AEØS at: AEOS@arrl.net

CALENDAR FOR February

Our regularly scheduled monthly meeting will be held at Boone Electric, 1413 Rangeline at 7:00 p.m.

Each Monday evening (except the Monday preceding the meeting) join with the members at the club station on Worley.

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 p.m. If you're interested or willing to volunteer for Net Control or if you have questions, contact WMØH, Dewey.

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES KEEP THE REPEATER RUNNING

If 2005 appears on your address label your dues have been paid for this year.

To renew your membership for 2005, see the treasurer at the meeting or mail a check for \$20.00, (\$25.00 per family) to: Dale Huffington, AEØS 2709 Cimarron Drive, Columbia, MO 65205

Minutes: January meeting of the Central Missouri Radio Association

Meeting opened at 7:05. Introduction all around. Minutes read and approved.

Treasurers report as of 12-31-04: Checking \$2223.59 Savings 2224.84

John N0EG brought up the idea of putting some of the money in a more interest bearing account.

Thoughts???

Old business: We have the arm for the antenna for the tower for the MEPN (?), just waiting for a WARM day to install it.

Auction; Bob K0YBN said he just does not have the time since changing jobs to obtain prizes and someone else will have to do it this year.

New business: Should be able to get into Boone Electric starting in February. Unless you hear otherwise please meet at

BOONE ELECTRIC FOR THE FEBRUARY MEETING.

We have a new member (pending dues), ROGER W. LONG KC0DNR.. If you hear him on the air be sure and say hello.

We are looking for a HAMFEST CHAIRMAN for 2005, Will you be the one to step up to the plate??? I

must say it is not too bad a job and the pay is great.
AND OF COURSE WE MUST INTRODUCE THE NEW OFFICERS:

President - Bob K0YBN
Vice President - Jim K0WWV
Treasurer - John N0EG
Recording Sec. - Nathan KC0LCS
Corr. Sec. - Dale AE0S
Member At Large - Jim WY0B

We must thank the outgoing officers for a job well done and look forward to a bigger and better year in 2005. Remember the St. Joe hamfest Jan 15, 2005 and the Collinsville hamfest Jan 22nd.

Have a great year in whatever you do.

Dewey WM0H

WØSMI Link Frequencies:

Columbia 444.425 pl 77

Jefferson City 443.175 pl 77

High Hill 444.025 pl 77

Foristel 444.475 pl 77

St. Louis 443.425 pl 77

Code Practice: 8 p.m. Tuesdays on the Mexico Repeater (147.255) with Tom Vaccaro, AAØPO.

URLs of the month:

http://www.browsertune.com/bt2kfast/

http://www.disastereducation.org/library/public 2004/Evacuation Sheltering.pdf

http://members.aol.com/dheitm8612/page2.htm

Dale Huffington

dhuffington@mchsi.com